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Dear Committee  

 

I am writing in opposition of this bill.  This will be harmful to agriculture in Oregon.  

There are many factors to this bill that is harmful to our state which relies heavily on 

farming and ranching as well as affecting personal residences with wells.  Affecting 

state income through farming and ranching as well as making the state less desirable 

to live in with those wishing to live in the country will directly impact Oregon’s 

financial welfare in a negative manner.   


